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Alejandro Ibarra Wanted for Sexual Assault 
Up to $1,000 Reward Offered  

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

                             June 29th, 2016 
 

San Diego County Crime Stoppers and investigators from the San Diego Police 
Department’s Sex Crimes Unit are asking for the public’s help in locating a suspect 
wanted for sexual assault. 
 
On May 27th, 2016, at approximately 4:53 a.m., a male suspect, identified as 
Alejandro Avila Ibarra, illegally entered the residence of an adult female in the 3900 
block of T Street in the Mountain View neighborhood of San Diego. Ibarra grabbed the 
victim inside the front entrance of her residence and attempted to sexually assault 
her.  A fight ensued and Ibarra is believed to have sustained a severe injury to the 
fingers of one of his hands- likely his left hand.  Ibarra fled the scene and is now 
wanted for the assault. 
 
Alejandro Avila Ibarra is described as a Hispanic male, 47-years-old, medium build, 
5’8” tall and approximately 180 lbs. At the time of the assault Ibarra was wearing a 
white t-shirt, black pants, and an unknown color sweater.  
 
 
 

         Photos of Alejandro Avila Ibarra are attached to page two of this release. 
 
 
 

Anyone with information on the location of Alejandro Avila Ibarra is asked to call 
SDPD’s Sex Crimes Unit at (619) 531-2210 or the Crime Stoppers anonymous tip line 
at (888) 580-8477. Crime Stoppers is offering up to a $1,000 reward to anyone with 
information that leads to an arrest in this case.   Anonymous email and text messages 
can be sent via www.sdcrimestoppers.org. 
 

 Media inquiries about this case can be directed to Lieutenant Paul Phillips at 
(619) 531-2686 or pnphillips@pd.sandiego.gov 

 

 Media inquiries about Crime Stoppers can be directed to Officer Mark Herring 
at (619) 531-1500 or email at msherring@pd.sandiego.gov 
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     Alejandro Avila Ibarra 
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